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July 7, 2020 

Peter Lowitt 

Director 

Devens Enterprise Commission 

33 Andrews Parkway 

Devens, MA 01434 

Dear Peter, 

The Nashua River Watershed Association received $5,000 on Check #141630 dated June 24, 

2020, as approved by the Devens Enterprise Commission. As you know, this unrestricted 

funding is extremely helpful. 

We very much appreciate the Devens Enterprise Commission voting to provide the Nashua 

River Watershed Association with this FY20 $5,000 of unrestricted funding, and, an additional 

$5,000 in FY21. I have enclosed an Invoice for the FY21 funds. 

As I said in my April 27th letter to you, the Nashua River Watershed Association from the outset 

embraced the goal of redeveloping the former Fort Devens as a model of sustainable 

development. The Association is proud to have played a role in Devens's successful 

sustainability journey, and looks forward to the future. 

Peter, thank ~r ou, and please do thank all the Commissioners for us. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth A  insley 

NRWA Executive Director 

Cc: William P. Marshall, Chairman of the Board, Devens Enterprise Commission 

Enclosure: Invoice for FY21 Funds 

The NRWA is anon-profit organization [501 c (3)]. 
All contributions to the NRWA are tax-deductible as allowable by law. 

No goods or services were provided for this contribution. 
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